
 
January 2024 
 
Happy New Year 
 
Hope everyone had a wonderful and safe new year! 
 

IMPORTANT  IMPORTANT  IMPORTANT  IMPORTANT 
 

There is an important document for ALL Units and Districts to read 
and distribute.  The information is regarding credits due to Units. 

 
 
Mandates:  Thank you to the units who have paid Department mandates; 70% of 
the units have paid their mandates. 
 
Not sure if your unit has paid Department mandates call Department, we will let 
you know. 
 
The 2024 mandates are available on the Department website. 
 
Special Project:  President Rose’s Special Project this year is Girls State.  Shannon 
Mead is the Special Project Chairman.  If you would like Shannon to attend your 
Unit or District meeting or have any questions, contact Shannon at 
shannonmead@live.com or 623-521-1269. 
 
Poppy:  You can still order poppies; however, your Unit will not be eligible for 
Department awards because they were not ordered on or before September 30.  
The Poppy order form can be found on the Department website.  (Member 
Resources --> 7. Special Forms) 
 
Membership:  “AZ-Diterod, Sledding to Our Goals 23-24””.  Membership is 
everyone’s job.  Thank you to EVERYONE who has renewed, recruited, or rejoined 
members. 
 

Ed
ucating

Tomorrow’s Veterans Today



As of January 3, 2024, Arizona is in second place in the Western Division.  Keep up 
the awesome work.  Our very own Jan Cushing, Western Division National Vice 
President, will be making Department visits.  Wouldn’t it be great if she could 
brag about her home Department on her visits? 
 
Don’t hold on to membership, please send in weekly.  One transmittal per 
envelope. 
 
As of January 4, 2024 the Department of Arizona is at 68.50%.  The weekly 
report is on the Department website. 
 
If your Unit would like full access to ALA MIS, the ALA MIS access form must be 
completed and sent to Department along with your payment.  The form can be 
found on the Department website under Member Resources → 7. Special Forms 
 
If you have ALA MIS access, thank you for entering your membership! 
 
Renew Membership By Phone:  Call National Headquarters at 317-569-4570 with 
your member ID and debit or credit card ready.  
 

2024 Directory Updates 
None 
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